
INQUIRY INTO THE PRIVATISATION OF PRISONS AND 
PRISON-RELATED SERVICES 

Submission 
No 406 

Organisation: 

Name: Name suppressed 

Telephone: 

Date received: 25/02/2009 

. 



I am strongly against privatising any NSW prisons. 

I am confident that NSW prison staff are well trained - trained to work competently and efficiently 
with compassion and understanding when and where required. 

I believe that if prisons are privatised, profits become the total focus leading to under-trained staff, 
a reduction in rehabilitation and retraining programs for inmate (programs that I think are 
essential in all prisons) and an increase in crime within prison. 


